
School Immunizations
Certificate of Religious Exemption Requirement.

Exemption certificate requires health care provider signature

Parents or legal guardians who object, for religious reasons, to their child
being immunized for school entrance must submit a Certificate of Religious
Exemption, which now must be signed by a health care provider. Signed into
law on August 3, 2015, this new legislation requires a health care provider to
sign the certificate confirming they have provided education to the parents or
legal guardians about the benefits of immunizations and the health risks of
not vaccinating students.

The certificate also reflects the parents or legal guardians' understanding that
their child may be excluded from school in the case of a vaccine-preventable
disease outbreak or exposure. Parents or legal guardians must submit the
certificate to their local school authority prior to children entering
kindergarten, sixth grade, and ninth grade. This new requirement will be in
place for religious exemption requests beginning October 16, 2015.


